
9 June 1972 

Dear Fred, 

Thanks fer yeur recent nete and cepy ef yeur letter te Kleindeinst. 

Needless te say, I'll be interested te knew what he replies, if he dees 

reply. 

As yeu deduced, I wrete the Texas Observer piece leng befere the 

Lattimer article in Resident & Staff Physician became available. I 

submitted it te the Texas Observer on the 6th ef March, it was accepted 

twe weeks later, but then teek a very leng time te appear, fer reasens 

unknewn te me. I de have a cepy ef the Lattimer article but thanks 

fer offering te supply it. 

This is a geed eppertunity te mentien that I'll be away from 

July 15th te September let, address c/o General Delivery, Ocean Beach, 

Fire Island, New Yerk 11770. Phone 516-583-5245. 

Best, aS ever,


